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WELCOME BACK NEWSLETTER!!

Hello and welcome to the first edition of the
“In the Middle” monthly newsletter. Enjoy reading about
all of the great things happening here at Freedom
Middle School!

GO IRISH!!!!
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Important Dates:
Monday,
Sept. 2

Labor Day

Tuesday,
Sept. 3

1st student day! WELCOME BACK!

Monday,
Sept. 16

School Board meeting 6:30pm

Thursday,
Sept. 19

7th grade Ledgeview Caves Trip (part 1)

Friday,
Sept. 20

7th grade Ledgeview Caves Trip (part 2); picture retakes

Friday,
Sept. 227

Early dismissal 12:30pm; Staff inservice
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Important Reminders:

★ School starting time is 8:00am. Ending time is
3:21pm. Students should be in their 1st hour class no
later than 7:55am.
★ Turn in all appointment notes to the office. This will
help in regards to the 5 and 10 allowable absences
from the state.
★ Early release time is 12:30.
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Dr. Methner

Hello FMS friends!

Welcome back for another great
year at Freedom Middle School!

We are very excited to see you
on the first day of school.
Please come see me in the
middle school office if you
need help or want to chat! I
am anxious to hear about your
summer adventures.

The FMS faculty and staff are
working diligently to be ready
for your arrival on the first
day of school. We welcome two
new teachers this year: Mr.
Paar (Health and P.E.) and Mr.
Gerritts (7th Grade Social
Studies) They are excited to
meet you and bring a wealth of
experience to our middle
school!

Here are a few friendly tips as
we approach the first day of
school:
★ Check the school supply

list for any items you will
need for your teachers.

★ Feel free to come see us
before school starts if you
would like to put things in
your locker.

★ Take time to be kind to
your family and enjoy the
last weeks of summer!

As always, I encourage parents
and guardians to reach out to me
or to teachers with any
questions or concerns. I can be
reached via email at
gmethner@freedomschools.k12.wi.u
s, or by phone at 920-788-7945
ext. 2309.

GO IRISH!!!
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From the health office:

Reminders for the school year-

● If vomiting/diarrhea- your student must be 24 hours
vomiting/diarrhea free prior to returning to school/co-curriculars

● Fever of 100.4 or greater, your student will be sent home. Your
student must be 24 hours fever free without the use of fever
reductionmedications prior to returning to school.

● All medicationmust be brought to school/picked up from school
by a parent/guardian

● Bring in your emergencymedication forms andmedications. If a
medication is kept on person, a physicianmust indicate that in
the letter/form.

● If there is a change in your student’s health condition/diagnosis,
physical restrictions, please let the nurse know. Phone is
920-788-7944 or Email is akazik@freedomschools.k12.wi.us
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Or Click on This Link:

2024-2025 FASD School Store – Kenny Rose Boutique
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